
Hon. Delegate Luke Clippinger

Judiciary Committee

Room 101 House Office Building

6 Bladen Street

Annapolis, MD 21401


Re:	 HB1291 Public Safety- Untraceable Firearms Hearing  March 1, 2021

	 

Position:  Oppose


Dear Chairman Clippinger and Committee Members:


I oppose this bill on several grounds.  

 First, it is mostly redundant of HB 638,  but is contradictory in some portions.  While I oppose 
bot bills, this bill is more draconian in turning legal gun owners into criminals just by continuing 
to own what they obtained legally.   It amounts to confiscation of firearms, and potential 
imprisonment and is likely a violation of the second amendment to the Constitution of the United 
States. 


I urge and unfavorable report.


I am available to answer any questions which you may have. Please feel free to contact me, 
Steven Randol, 410-695-2183, or stevenrandol9@gmail.com


Sincerely,


Steven K Randol



